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Ariana Costa

From: Mark Oltedale <markoltedale@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 3:50 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: OPPOSED to H-5436 Assault Weapons Ban in Rhode Island:

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

This Bill or any others like it will do nothing to "keep people safer". I am adamantly opposed to this Bill and any 
Law that is approved that violates the US and RI Constitutions. 
 
Mark S. Oltedale 
69 Oak Tree Drive 
North Kingstown, RI 02852 
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